The intended purpose of the ad hoc STC Advisory Group is to provide feedback on
STC efforts to promote the development and use of techniques that support safe
caving. The STC Chair, Aaron Bird, requests the following of volunteers on the ad
hoc STC Advisory Group:

[. Provide suggestions for areas where the STC should focus,

II. Consider whether STC efforts are useful to cavers and consistent with the charge
of the committee as defined in the NSS BOG Directives for the STC.

[II. Provide feedback in the form of expressed support or expressed opposition to a
particular STC project. This can be very simply in the form of "This is a good idea
and should be pursued,” or in the case of opposition, "This effort is not a good idea
and should not be pursued.”

IV. Help to disseminate information about STC activities and products.



